
Open letter to the Jenkins community

As we've been discussing over the past few months, we need a slightly creative approach in the 
trademark registration, due to our slow progress to seek the umbrella organization. Namely, we'll be 
registering the trademark under my name, with assistance from CloudBees, then further transfer it to 
the eventual umbrella organization that we choose. 

So this is my public pledge to the community, that I consider myself a temporary holder of the 
trademark, and that I will transfer it to the entity that the Jenkins governance board designates, when 
that resolution is made. 

Kohsuke Kawaguchi
Creator of the Jenkins project
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